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Kristen McLeod 
Alex Wallace 
Felicity Harvey 
Richard Douglas 
Charlie Massey 
Jon Rouse 
CMO 
DG-IGO 
Officials (list on p.3) 

Date: 4 July 2014 
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Timing 
2. Urgent, noting that an early response is needed to meet a release date of 

September. 
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11.A draft letter to request that ACNRA convenes an extraordinary meeting is at 
annex A. 
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19. We recommend that you write to MoJ to request an extraordinary meeting of 
ACNRA to meet a release of the records in September. Should they refuse, 
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Annex A 

Rt Hon Chris Grayling 
Lord Chancellor and Secretary of State for Justice 
102 Petty France 
London 
SW1 H 9AJ 

THE PENROSE INQUIRY: RELEASE OF DOCUMENTS TO THE NATIONAL ARCHIVE 

In 2010, the Scottish Government convened a public inquiry under the chairmanship of Lord 
Penrose, to look into the circumstances leading to the infection of patients in Scotland with 
HIV and hepatitis C as a result of treatment with NHS supplied blood or blood products. The 
Penrose Inquiry is due to report in the autumn of this year, possibly in late September or 
October. 

Officials are currently working closely with No.10 to prepare the Government's response to 
the publication of Lord Penrose's report. A key component of that response will be the early 
release of the remaining files on this issue that the Department holds, into The National 
Archive. 

There are 130 files which need to be considered for release, which are likely to contain 
information for which a submission to the Advisory Council on National Records and 
Archives (ACNRA) is required. The records will shortly undergo a sensitivity review process, 
which will prepare the case for ANCRA to consider, but their next scheduled meeting is not 
until November 2014. 

I am seeking your support as Lord Chancellor that ACNRA would be able to review a 
submission by mid-August to allow the records to be transferred to The National Archives, 
and there is a commitment to make the records open to the public to coincide with the 
publication of Lord Penrose's report in September. 

JEREMY HUNT 
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